
Negro League 
Exhibit

Georgia Sports Hall 
of Fame 
301 Cherry Street
www.gshf.org
Twitter:
@GAsportsHOF
Facebook:
@GeorgiaSportsHallofFame

The Georgia Sports Hall of 
Fame and the Macon 
Coca-Cola Bottling 

Company are celebrating the 
rich history of Negro League 
Baseball with a special focus 
on the players and teams from 
the State of Georgia from 
1920 to 2020. Our exhibit 
looks to educate and 
enlighten visitors to a part of 
American history has been 
often overlooked and 
underappreciated.

The exhibit includes 
memorabilia, photos, history, 
and audio/video content 
featuring The Atlanta Black 
Crackers and the Macon 

Cubs, along with legendary 
players like Dick 
ÒCannonballÓ Redding, Josh 
Gibson, Jackie Robinson, and 
James ÒRedÓ Moore, to name 
just a few.

The exhibit will be open 
through the month of March 
during our current operating 
hours, Thursdays Ð Saturdays 
from 10 a.m. to 3 p.m.
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